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December 20, 2019 
 
Addendum #1 – Notice Requesting Proposals (RFP) for Professional Engineering 
Services for the Chemical Tanks and Chemical Pump Station Relocation Project 
 
Interested parties are hereby informed that the Request for Proposals issued on 
November 19, 2019 by the South San Luis Obispo County Sanitation District (District) 
for the above project has been amended by the following information. A signed copy of 
this addendum acknowledging the receipt of this addendum shall be included with the 
Proposal.  
 

1. The due date for the proposals is incorrect and should be Monday, January 6, 
2020. 
 
Any inquiries or comments regarding the RFP should be directed to the District’s 
Plant Superintendent, Mychal Jones, at mychal@sslocsd.us.  
 
 
 
 

 
Signed,      Acknowledgement of Addendum No. 1 
 

 
 
Mychal Jones     ________________________________ 
Plant Superintendent 
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